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Fraudulent requests for payment to use council websites

08 May 2025

It has come to our attention that some schools are receiving phone calls from individuals requesting payment to continue using Ealing Council's website.

Please be aware that these calls are fraudulent and Ealing Council does not require any payment for accessing or using its website or similar resources such
as Ealing Grid for Learning and Ealing CPD Online.
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